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CommenterWords 

Dear Administrator, 
 
Conservatives for Responsible Stewardship (CRS), a national organization of conservation-minded conservatives  

with members in the affected states, would like to go on record as opposed to the 192-mile transmission line  

through New Hampshire that has been proposed by Eversource. 
 
This project does not appear to be based on the energy needs of New Hampshire ratepayers. Instead, it seems  

designed specifically to benefit Eversource and Hydro-Quebec. In no way do circumstances weigh in favor of such  

a disruptive transmission line. 
 
It would impair scenic views, disrupt recreational and tourism opportunities, and harm the ecology of the region.  

This project would leave an indelible scar across the state for no real public benefit. 
 
We support needed and responsibly sited transmission lines and the general improvement and modernization of  

our electricity grid, but this is not that. 
 
Please reject this project. It is the conservative thing to do. 

  

 


